
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: addressing new generations through modern discourse

During his tour of the network's institutions, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma

National Movement, visited Al-Furqan radio on 3/7/2023, where His Eminence stressed the

importance of the media achievement provided by the radio in light of the fierce intellectual

and Social attack to which Arab and Islamic societies are exposed.

H.E. also called for keeping up with the current development and presence in all media

platforms  and  developing  capabilities,  stressing  the  importance  of  addressing  the  new

generation by updating the discourse mechanisms that suit their priorities.


